Bloxwich Academy
Bloxwich Lane
Bloxwich, Walsall

West Midlands, WS2 7JT

T:01922710 226

Ref JG/SP/AH/Assembly

11 October 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

This year we are holding an informal Harvest Festival afternoon where children will be performing.
We would like to invite parents and grandparents to join us for this celebration on Thursday 19

October 2017. Due to popular demand we will now be holding three separate sessions: -

Reception 9.30am
Key stage 1 1.30pm
Key stage 2 2.30pm

As is traditional at harvest time we would like to ask you to contribute some small items of tinned or
dried food; please make sure all donations are within their use by/best before dates. Donations will

be distributed to local charities.
Thank you for your support with this special cause.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs Joanne Gray

Headteacher

postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk
www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk



